
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim expresses condolences the Secretary-General of Arab
League for the death of deputy Secretary-General of Arab League , Ahmed Ben

Helli

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, telegraphed Secretary-General of

Arab League, Mr. Ahmed Aboul Gheit, expressed condolence for the death of deputy Secretary-

General of Arab League , Mr. Ahmed Ben Helli.
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His eminence described the deceased as an example of calm diplomacy, considering the loss a a

loss of a diplomatic character keen on unity. His eminence prayed God to grant the late mercy

and inspire his family patience and solace.


